UNM Web Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes
March 18, 2011

Attending: Brian Bunnett, Matt Carter, Greg Gomez, Joan Green, Mike Kelly
(Chair) Ryan Lindquist, Byron Piatt

1. Approval of minutes

Minutes of the February meeting were approved.

2. Reports from sub-committees

Matt Carter reviewed the pre-draft of the Web Standards document with the
committee. Quite a bit of work still needs to be done to fill in the content in

some areas. A revision will be ready for the next meeting.

(May 16, 2011 Note: This document is not attached to these minutes since Matt
just sent the revision to the listserv.)

3. Google Application - Christine Nelson

Christine Nelson who is on the GSA Project Team reported that members of the
project team are receiving training from Google and the project is moving ahead.

4. Announcements

Mike has asked Richard Mertz, from the UNM Counsel’s office to present
information at the next committee meeting.



